
Advisory Notice

November 19th, 2020

Pedestrian path partial closure

Location: Tsuut’ina Trail SW, south of Anderson Road SW

Impacts: 

 Pedestrian path partial closure south of Anderson Road SW.

Reason: To allow KGL to perform hydrovac for utility locates.

Implementation Date: Friday November 27th, 2020 

Work hours: 8:00 am – 4:00 pm

Speed limit:  N/A

Other information: There will be signs in place directing traffic.  There will be flaggers in place at the pedestrian path 

directing cyclists and walking traffic.  Work is weather dependent, and dates may change.

For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL Constructors would like to 
thank you for your patience during this construction period.

403-212-0565

info@SWCRRproject.com
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Delineation will be placed around the Hydro-vac truck partially impeding on pathway as crews move along this stretch. A flagger will also be present to slow cyclists and help guide pedestrians.
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Fish Creek Pedestrian Path Partial Closure + Flagger
Hydrovac for Utility Locates
Friday, November 27th 8:00am to 4:00pm
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Tsuut'ina Trail SW, 
south of Anderson Road SW
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